
June 18th t 1924

lira. J.M.T. Wheatley, 
1604 Jubilee Avenue.,
Oak Bay, Victoria, 3. C.

My dear Mrs. Wheatley:-
I am sorry that I have taken 

so long to acknowledge your letter of April 24th, but * took the matter up with the Bank authorities 
shortly after Its receipt.

The Bank will koop your request 
in mind, but it is not always convenient to move 
members of the staff from one place to another in 
order to meet the wishes of families concerned.
From what I can learn your son was moved from Victoria 
largely because it was thought a change would do him 
good. I almost fee1 like advising you, Mra. Wheatley, 
that if you insist on your son being with you in 
Victoria, it would probably be best for him to leave 
the Bank. The clerks who progress the most rapidly 
and who rise to, the highest positions are the ones who 
shew themselves most willing to conform to whatever 
the Bank deems to be in its own best interest.

I am sorry 1 cannot give you any 
great amount of encouragement, but those in charge of 
transfers say they will keep the matter of his transfer 
in mind.

Yours faithfully,


